La Solana Painting Project

Change Update

As we are all aware, Arizona is experiencing extreme and dangerous
temperatures. This creates serious health risks for the Empire workers.
To reduce the heat effects, their worktime schedule will change as
follows:

Daily Work Start Time - 5:00am

Daily Work End Time - 1:00pm

Also, the painting of the Clubhouse schedule has been moved ahead. It
is now planned to begin on July 18,

Please watch for any future change notices.

The Information Board located in the Mailroom will inform everyone regarding
the location(s) where work is currently occurring.

Please call the office at 623-214-5532 with any questions. Thank you all for your cooperation
during this challenging yet very exciting time for La Solana.
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